
 

Ref: bmcmi/circular No.14/parents/14Aug2023                                         14 August 2023                 

 

CIRCULAR TO PARENTS 

 

Dear Parents/Students, 

 

Warm greetings from Bharathamatha CMI Public School! 

1. We will be celebrating AE WATAN Independence Day on 15 August 2023 in the school 

campus from 9:00 to 11:00 a.m. Parents may pick up their child after the program. 

2. The school bus will operate in the morning at the regular school time and after the 

program at 11:00 a.m.  

3. The attendance for students from Grade 1 to XII is mandatory (Ref: bmcmi/circular 

No.10/parents/20Jul2023) 

4. Due to limited space to accommodate parents for the program, only students are requested 

to be present. However, if parents wish to participate, please bear with the inconvenience. 

5. Students should be in proper school uniform including shoes, socks, tie, belt, ID card, and 

neat haircut. 

The sports uniforms have been distributed to the students today. It has been noted that there are 

slight alterations required in the sports uniform so please do not wear the sports uniform 

tomorrow 15 August 2023. Please inform the class teacher if any alterations are necessary, 

which will be done by the school. 

 
 

Fr. Lintesh Antony CMI 

Principal  
 


